
EMBARC are delighted to announce that over 1300 patients 

have been recruited in just 6 months, smashing the         

recruitment target of 1000 by April 2016. This is a great 

credit to the work of researchers participating in the registry 

right across Europe and further afield. 

EMBARC Chairs 

Dr James Chalmers (UK), Dr Eva 

Polverino (ES) & Dr Stefano Aliberti (IT) 

A Massive Thank You!! October 2015 

Case Report Form and Data Entry 

The CRF has been designed to make data entry as 

easy as possible and is continuously being improved, 

however we are aware of some common problems 

experienced with the microbiology page. 

 Please use Google Chrome or Firefox (Internet 

Explorer may experience compatibility problems) 

 After an organism is selected, the adjacent blue 

box with white cross must be selected. 

 Please contact the study coordinator for any    

technical problems or CRF queries. 

Questions or comments? E-mail us at 

info@bronchiectasis.eu  

Please note a change in contact email for Study Coordinator, Megan Crichton 

 m.l.crichton@dundee.ac.uk  

Results from the first 1000 patients recruited into        

EMBARC were released last month during the European 

Respiratory Society Conference in Amsterdam. We were 

overwhelmed at the attendance of this symposium, with 

the largest auditorium filled from start to finish. The    

presentation of the first results can be found on the    

EMBARC website or by clicking here 

Building on this, EMBARC is organizing the 1st World           

Bronchiectasis Conference in cooperation with       

PROGNOSIS, the German Bronchiectasis Registry, and 

BREATH, the Hannover site of the German Centre for 

Lung Research (DZL). For more information please visit 

First Results of the Bronchiectasis Registry 

Congratulations to Dr Sabina Skrgat 

from Slovenia for being EMBARC’s 

highest recruiter over the past three 

months - excellent work! 

Also congratulations to Dr Michal 

Shteinberg for registering the first  

Israeli participant, and Dr Daiana 

Stolz for registering the first Swiss            

participant - we look forward to  

seeing more data! 

Congratulations! 

The quality of data being received is excellent. 

Thank you again for the outstanding work and continued support!! 

If you have not already done so - please do not forget to submit your 

signed Data Sharing Agreement to the EMBARC team. Without this we 

cannot pay you for your hard work!! 
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